
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 18/11/2024 6:22:24 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

18/11/2024

MRS Michelle OConnor
6 / 6 - 6 King Avenue ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I do not support large motor vessels in North Harbour and consider a maximum length of 15m
to be appropriate.




